CASNOTY

Hi:

Apparently a subdivision to the north of Lazy P-6 (Kensington Estates?) is
asking for a variance to delay building Elm Street. P-6 has no specific
position, other than to alert the city that Elm Street is one of the
potential gravity sewer corridors that would bring service to Lazy P-6. P-6
is relying on Rapid City to secure such corridors it believes will be of
value in providing sewer service to the land annexed by the city in 1993.

Thanks. L.M. Kostaneski, PE for Lazy P-6 Land Co., Inc.



